
Life and Work – May 16, 2021 
 

We would like to acknowledge the following donation to the 
Cemetery Fund: 
 
*in memory of Mother Mildred Blackwood and sister Ida Dowden 
from Lorna Jamieson 

 
We would like to acknowledge the following donation to the 
Memorial Fund:  

 
*in memory of Marjorie Gibbs and Winona Kelsey from Gerald White 
and Carolyn Bradbury 

 
We would like to acknowledge the following donations to the 
General Fund: 
 
* in memory of Winona Kelsey from Bill and Glenda Butt  
*in memory of Winona Kelsey from Kimberly Kelsey 
*in memory of Mothers Margaret Quick Babstock and Mildred 
Bradley Murphy from Linda and Ed Murphy 
 
On Sunday May 16th at 2 PM (NDT), the service for Rebecca Pike's 
Commissioning as a Diaconal Minister with the United Church is 
taking place. You can watch the live stream of the service using the 
UCC East Youtube Channel or the First Dawn Eastern Edge 
Facebook page: 
 
UCCEast YouTube Channel: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCG9m0i4iudZEdE4Ts1dr1CQ 
 
First Dawn Eastern Edge Regional Council Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/FirstDawnEasternEdgeRC 

 
Topsail United Church & Friends present "Spring has Sprung!", a 
virtual concert fundraiser, Fri. May 28 at 7pm. Tickets at 
Facebook.com/TopsailUnitedChurch and Eventbrite.ca or contact 
office@topsailunited.ca or 834-4567. Minimum $10 suggested 
donation. An email address is required to receive a private concert 
link 
 

The George St United Church and the Jimmy Pratt Memorial 
Outreach Centre will be hosting a Turkey Cold Plate Take Away 
Dinner on May 29th, 2021 AT 4:00 PM. Tickets for the dinner are 
$15.00 each and can be purchased at the GSUC office Monday- 
Friday 8:00 AM -12:00 PM. Tickets will be on sale till May 25, 2021. 
There will be no tickets sold at the door. 
 
Topsail United Church Men's Club will be holding a takeout Flipper 
Dinner on Monday May 24 from 4:30 until 6 P.M. Tickets $25 and 
must be paid for in Advance. No tickets sales at the Door. Tickets are 
available by calling the church office at 834-4567. Due to Covid 19, 
social distancing must be maintained during pick up. There will be no 
ticket sales after May 19. 
 


